Bedstone and Bucknell Parish Council

Chair Jonathan Kemp Vice Chair Ian Owen Clerk Nancy Adams



CO-OPTION OF COUNCILLORS FOR BEDSTONE AND BUCKNELL PARISH COUNCIL (2 for Bedstone – 1 for Bucknell)

Elections were held on 6th May 2021 to choose Councillors for the next 4-year term for Bedstone and Bucknell Parish Council. Not all seats were filled and there are still vacancies: two to represent Bedstone and one to represent Bucknell.

Applications are now being sought from any suitably qualified person, living withing 3 miles of either village, who wishes to stand for co-option onto the Council.

Written applications should be made to the Clerk of the Council by no later than 29th June 2021. These will be considered at the Parish Council meeting to be held on 6th July 2021.

For an informal discussion, please contact:

The Clerk to the Council, Ms Nancy Adams

phone: 01588641154; email: clerk@bedstoneandbucknell.org

or alternatively:

The Chair of the Parish Council, Jonathan Kemp

phone: 01547530398; email: jwmkemp@gmail.com

Signed Ms N Adams, Clerk to Bedstone and Bucknell Parish Council
This notice is dated 27th May 2021